
New to the city? 
Missed the OneApp deadline? 

Late Enrollment
If you still need a school 
placement for the 2015-2016 
school year, you must enroll 
during Late Enrollment.

In order to receive a new 
placement, families will need:

•	Guardian Identification
•	Proof of residency
•	Final report card
Students will be served per the grade groups 
indicated, left. Additional information for Late 
Enrollment after July 17 will be available on 
EnrollNOLA.org.

Dillard University
Professional Schools & Sciences Building

2601 Gentilly Blvd., 70122
7:30 AM - 5:00 PM, Monday - Friday

We respectfully ask that families do not arrive on campus before 7 AM. Thank you.

Free parking available | Accessible by #94 Broad Street bus

www.EnrollNOLA.org | (504) 877-343-4773

Grades PK-8 ONLY
July 13th - 15th

only students in grades PK-8 
will be served at this time

Grades 9-12 ONLY
July 8th - 10th

only students in grades 9-12 
will be served at this time

All Grades
July 16th - 17th

students in all grades will be 
served at this time


